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MOUNT SCOPUS MEMORIAL COLLEGE 
245 BURWOOD HIGHWAY BURWOOD 3125 

HEADMASTER: 

Mr.A.RANOSCHY: B.€.,M.A.,A.T.T.1.,M.A.C.E. 

27th July 1973 

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamn, 

Professor at Yeshivah University, 
c/o Mr. H. A. Bachrach, 
6 St. Aubins Avenue, 
CAULFIELD, 3162. 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

On behalf of the student body, 
the staff and myself personally, I wish to 
thank you most sincerely for your visit to 
us. 

Your address and talk with the 

students will be a source of inspiration to 
all concerned for a long time. 

Would you kindly convey our kind 
regards to Mrs. Lamm and accept our best 
wishes for the future. 

Yours sincerely, 

A. Ranoschy. 


